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Dear Friends and Supporters,

Firstly, we would like to wish a very Happy New Year 2080 B.S to our all
our well-wishers.  We would like to thank you for your support, which
helps us to continue our programs and support children in need. 

We thank our team in Nepal for implementing the programs for

children, marginalized people, and Communities with so much positive

energy and effort. Without you, this would not be possible. 



STATIONERY HANDOVER TO SCHOLARSHIP CHILDREN

In the last few weeks, we have been in contact with our supporters from Germany for a support

intervention in a public school for improving the learning environment of a ECD Center (Early childhood

Development). We offered a Career Orientation Workshop to class 10 Graduates and held physical and

virtual educational support meetings with 5 students appearing for Grade 10 examination.  

This Newsletter informs you about our activities within March and April.  

OneLoveOneWorld provides Stationeries on quarterly basis and this month the third phase stationeries

were handover to the scholarship children from different government schools in presence of Principal and

coordinator of the school. Total 78 children are studying in 12 different public schools in Kathmandu

Valley. OLOW conducted family and school visit as well as Parents Teachers meeting to get update of

children’s behavior, educational progress and family update in presence of all stakeholders.

AWARENESS PROGRAM ON
SUICIDAL PREVENTION

OLOW collaborated with the Community

Police Service Center in Tikhidewal to

conduct an awareness program on

Suicidal Prevention. The program was

conducted by Dr. Basudev Karki, a

Psychiatric senior consultant of a mental

hospital. There were 150 participants for

the program from various groups such as

women, health officers, various Tole

reform committees, representatives from

different organizations and local residents.



OLOW organised a workshop on the Career

Orientation Program 2023 for 5 children studying in

grade 10. The children were able to develop their

Career Pathways on the basis of their interests and

capacities. They developed short-term and long-

term goals which can support the decision making

at this stage in life. We wish them all the best for the

examination and for a great future either through

Academic Qualification or Vocational Training.

Sahara Waiba, our scholarship child has secured the

first place in the 3rd Lalitpur Metropolitan City

Mayor Cup National Full Contact Karate

Championship of (35-40) kg which was organized

by the Nepal Balkumari Kyokushin Karate

Association from 10th to 11th March 2023 in Lalitpur

in collaboration with Lalitpur Metropolitan City.

Huge congratulations from OLOW. 

Executive Director, Ritu Shrestha participated in a 2

days Trauma Workshop and a day of interaction on

“Meeting Fundraising Expert”. 

In the year 2022 OLOW continued Scholarship

support to 78 children and from the end of July,

2023, 14 children will be graduated after completing

their schooling level. So, in the new academic

session, 64 children will continue their education

under the scholarship support program. On 27th

March, Scholarship 2023 notice was published by

OLOW in collaboration with 4 different Ward offices

and due date to submit the application is 19th April,

2023.  OLOW has planned to support 20 more 

 children, especially girls in need, who are deprived

of getting basic education due to various social and

economic obstacles.  

CAREER ORIENTATION PROGRAM

CHILD PARTICIPATION

NEW CHILDREN ENROLLMENT
FOR THE SCHOLARSHIP 2023

STAFF ENHANCEMENT



On 8th March, 2023 on the occasion of International Women’s Day, OneLoveOneWorld participated in

the Walkathon and Cycling program organized by Lalitpur Metropolitan City and on the same day

Lalitpur Metropolitan City ward-14 organized the Awareness Program on the basis of the international

slogan of “DigitAll: Innovation and Technology for Gender Equality” in which OLOW collaborated to

celebrate the Women’s Day. Along with it, program focused on Art Therapy and Voice and Queries of

Women were collected and submitted to Ward -14 Chairperson to address the issues of women.

Pranisha and Rajita completed a  2 months

barista training in The Social Lubricants

Company after graduating Grade 12 under the

scholarship support program. The training was

followed by  an internship in The Jalpa Coffee

Nepal Pvt. Ltd. Pranisha and Rajita got a job

opportunity in two cafes/bistros in the area.

Now, both of them are earning their first

income, through which they support their

family and themselves.

In Nepal, mid of April is the new Academic

session of the year. So OneLoveOneWorld started

taking Measurements of uniforms, and shoes of

the scholarship children. The vendors are ready

to deliver Stationeries, bags and extra course

books. School will be resumed from second week

of April, after completing final examination of

2079 B.S and OLOW will handover the above

items in presence of Government Authorities. 

WOMEN’S DAY CELEBRATION

VOCATIONAL TRAINING

PREPARATION FOR NEW ACADEMIC SESSION 2080 B.S (2023-24) 
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